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Here is the information bulletin for this week. Remember if you   
need any further details about anything shown in the bulletin, please   

don’t hesitate to contact one of our Family Liaison Officers. 
 

News from Sparkle and our Children’s Centres   
 Month at a glance – March 
 SNAP Cymru 
 ABUHB WhatsApp Updates 
 Gympanzees Lending Library @ the Children’s Centres  
 Occupational Therapy Service for Children, Young People & Families – From 31st March  

 
UK and news from Gwent  

 Introduction to Autism Workshop 
 Two Rhymes Family Sessions 
 Neurodivergence Wales Parent/ Carer Sensory Processing Workshop 
 Insport Series 
 Cerebral Palsy Cymru Parent/ Carer coffee morning 
 Griffin Park Soft Play 
 Parc Play 
 Eric Potty Training Webinar 
 Collier’s ALN Session 
 Seren Dwt meet up 

 
Blaenau Gwent  

 Unpaid Carers Spring Event 
 Carers  - Crystal Bowl Sound Bath  
 Shine  - Families First Inclusive Youth Club  

 
Caerphilly 

 ALN Woodwork sessions 
 Neurodiversi Tea & Chat 
 Easter scheme 

 
Monmouthshire 

 Exclusive ALN Sessions 2025 
 Monmouthshire ASD Family Service  
 Coffee Mornings  

 
Newport 

 Tiny Talkers Group  
 ALN Social Club  

 
Torfaen 

 Torfaen Talks 
 Free Wellbeing Workshops for Supporting Teenagers 

 
 

     

News from Sparkle and our Children’s Centres 



 

 

   



 

 

SNAP Cymru 

 

Snap Cymru will be at our children’s centres over the next few months for drop-in 

sessions. You can attend any centre to speak to a representative from SNAP 

Cymru.  

 

Serennu Nevill Hall Caerphilly 

13th May  

10am-1:30pm 

1st April  
10am -12.40pm 

31st March 

10am-1:30pm 

10th June 

10am-1:30pm 

14th May  
10am -12.40pm 

28th April 

10am -1:30pm 

 

If you would like to book on to any of the drop-in sessions above, please email  
 

ABB.FamilyLiaisonOfficer@wales.nhs.uk 
 
 
Snap Cymru  
For issue that involve school I recommend Snap Cymru. Snap Cymru is an Independent parental 
support by SNAP Cymru (Special Needs Advisory Project Cymru). 
SNAP Cymru is a charity that offers information and support to families of children and young 
people who have special educational needs. The service is: Free, Confidential and Independent. 
    
What Can SNAP Cymru Do?  
Talk to you about your concerns. Visit you at home if you want them to. Help you understand how 
your child can be helped. Help you write down your views about your child. Support you at 
meetings, school, visits and discussions with professionals who are working with your child if you 
wish. Give you information about the services in your area and how you might be able to find the 
support you need. 
 

Contact Information 
Talk to someone on 0808 801 0608 
Email on: gwent@snapcymru.org 

Visit their website at: www.snapcymru.org 
 
 

mailto:ABB.FamilyLiaisonOfficer@wales.nhs.uk
mailto:gwent@snapcymru.org
http://www.snapcymru.org/


 

 



 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We are pleased to announce, following collaboration with Gympanzees, 

Serennu & Caerphilly Children’s Centre 
are now a lending library hub for sensory equipment. 

 
This collaboration allows families to borrow specialist disability and exercise equipment 
from Gympanzees with children’s centres acting as a collection hub.  
 

Families can now order equipment through the Gympanzees website: 

www.gympanzees.org/lending-library. 
 
The equipment is loaned to the family for 4 weeks after which they return the equipment to 
the centre and can place an order for new equipment if they wish.  
 
  
  

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.gympanzees.org%2Flending-library&data=05%7C02%7CSarah.Painter-Sims%40wales.nhs.uk%7C0965dbed612146cfad4308dd4f35b425%7Cbb5628b8e3284082a856433c9edc8fae%7C0%7C0%7C638753814258144317%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=J3g%2FxUt1WV6ckyapr3tKRe3gLZnlCAafBwSUQylEjPc%3D&reserved=0


 

 

  



 

 

 
  

UK and news from Gwent 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Are you planning on potty training your little one soon or have you already started your potty 
training journey?  
This free online webinar for parents and carers 'Talking about Potty Training' is led by our Family 
Services Team, who will be answering some of the commonly asked questions and will outline our 
evidence based 3 step approach, involving preparation to use the potty, practising potty skills 
before eventually stopping using nappies as your child gains confidence. 

Thursday 20th March 

7pm-9pm (via Zoom) 

booking closes at 12pm on Weds 19th March 
Find more information and how to book your place - https://eric.org.uk/talking-about-potty-
training-2/ 

Please share this post so that other parents and carers can benefit from this free event. 

️PLEASE NOTE: these free events are for parents and carers. If you are a health, education or 
early years worker interested in events to support you in your professional capacity please see our 
programme of training courses for professionals on our website. 

 

https://eric.org.uk/talking-about-potty-training-2/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR15xSk-FGAH51QHmomt09IpAUyxaVRjOKvIVSDxTu0YFtgfm4L90advfsA_aem_X6Xzv6WpedjY_tRDhHkSLA
https://eric.org.uk/talking-about-potty-training-2/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR15xSk-FGAH51QHmomt09IpAUyxaVRjOKvIVSDxTu0YFtgfm4L90advfsA_aem_X6Xzv6WpedjY_tRDhHkSLA


 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

Blaenau Gwent 



 

 

 



 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

Caerphilly 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monmouthshire 



 

 



 

 

  



 

 

  

Newport 



 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

Torfaen 



 

 

  



 

 

Facebook & Instagram @sparkleappealofficial 

Twitter @sparkleappeal   

www.sparkleappeal.org  
 

The Family Liaison Service is available Monday to Friday  
across all three Children’s Centres 

 
Please see contact details below. 

 
There may be occasions where we cannot answer my phone but if you leave a 

message and we will respond as soon as possible. If your matter is urgent, please see 
the contact details below for the team. 

 

http://www.sparkleappeal.org/
http://www.sparkleappeal.org/

